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Mentions   
 
Bradford Era: Casella shipping out-of-area waste to McKean Landfill by rail 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/casella-shipping-out-of-area-waste-to-mckean-landfill-by-
rail/article_1db2a018-cab7-11ee-b0a1-c700274fe5fd.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Tire collection event to be hosted by Beaver County Conservation District on April 
13 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2024/02/13/beaver-county-tire-collection-event-set-
for-april-13/72582090007/ 
 
AOL.com: Heating oil spill in State College area under investigation by PA Environmental Protection 
agency 
https://www.aol.com/heating-oil-spill-state-college-210351364.html  
 
WPSU: Opponents of proposed Rutter’s in Huntingdon County plan to appeal DEP decision 
https://radio.wpsu.org/2024-02-13/opponents-proposed-rutters-huntingdon-county-appeal-dep-
decision-stormwater-runoff-wetland  
 
 
Air 
 
WITF/WHYY: New EPA soot standard could bring healthier air to parts of the Philly region 
https://www.witf.org/2024/02/13/new-epa-soot-standard-could-bring-healthier-air-to-parts-of-the-
philly-region/ 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: The Mon Valley holds its breath as the latest U.S. Steel settlement promises a 
fresh approach 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2024/02/13/the-mon-valley-holds-its-breath-as-the-latest-u-s-steel-
settlement-promises-a-fresh-approach/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Foreign polluters should pay 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2024/02/13/foreign-polluters-should-
pay/72580683007/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Meadville Tribune: As Pa. state park visits rise, Presque Isle beaches and trails are the No. 1 draw 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/as-pa-state-park-visits-rise-presque-isle-beaches-and-trails-
are-the-no-1/article_0d210410-caad-11ee-85a1-53f5e848bebe.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Plain Sect Lancaster County farms gain $2.2 million in state conservation funds 
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/plain-sect-lancaster-county-farms-gain-2-2-million-in-state-
conservation-funds/article_16c792e4-caae-11ee-98b0-23334b886c8e.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Bicycle shop sells stickers to benefit Coopers Gap trails 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2024/02/bicycle-shop-sells-stickers-to-benefit-
coopers-gap-trails/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Commissioners updated on trail plans 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/commissioners-updated-on-trail-
plans/article_24dc5f58-0d53-59e5-8d97-41eb58cc4bae.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Notice of Stocking regulation in effect this year by Fish and Boat Commission 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2024/02/notice-of-stocking-regulation-in-effect-this-year-
by-fish-and-boat-commission/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: PFBC to be featured at Trout Unlimited Susquehanna Chapter meeting 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2024/02/pfbc-to-be-featured-at-trout-unlimited-
susquehanna-chapter-meeting/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Edge habitats along roads, power lines may be key to conserving rare plants 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2024/02/edge-habitats-along-roads-power-lines-may-be-
key-to-conserving-rare-plants/  
 
 
Energy 
 
Bradford Era: Stable profits, land preservation matter to farmers debating solar leases 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/stable-profits-land-preservation-matter-to-farmers-debating-solar-
leases/article_46bebade-ca92-11ee-b7bd-a77416c17ef2.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Rep. Smucker joins state and local officials to oppose $2.5 billion hydroelectric 
project 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/rep-smucker-joins-state-and-local-officials-to-oppose-2-5-
billion-hydroelectric-project/article_4cd2e5ac-c9df-11ee-a28b-cf450e239872.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter to the editor: Renewable energy investments protect jobs, public health 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-renewable-energy-investments-protect-jobs-public-
health/ 
 
Reuters: US regulators to review power system performance during recent winter storms 
https://www.reuters.com/world/us/us-regulators-review-power-system-performance-during-recent-
winter-storms-2024-02-14/ 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Borough Council discusses solar regs, road repairs 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_b0aefc50-c898-568d-814d-24df2b1216e6.html  
 
KYW News: $1.47M federal grant a boost to Philadelphia’s growing electric vehicle workforce 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/plug-in-philly-workforce-grant-electric-vehicles 
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Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Lock Haven Express: Former Town Tavern site to see new life as medical facility 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/02/former-town-tavern-site-to-see-new-life-as-
medical-facility/  
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Tribune-Review: Refinery issues, change to summer gas likely to push prices higher, analyst says 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/refinery-issues-change-to-summer-gas-likely-to-push-prices-higher-
analyst-says/ 
 
Reuters: Natgas producer EQT misses quarterly profit estimates on lower prices 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/natgas-producer-eqt-misses-profit-estimate-fourth-quarter-
2024-02-13/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Freeport breaks ground on sewage treatment plant 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240214/freeport-breaks-ground-on-sewage-treatment-plant/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Vice President Kamala Harris to visit Pittsburgh next week to discuss clean water issues 
https://triblive.com/local/vice-president-kamala-to-visit-pittsburgh-next-week-to-discuss-clean-water-
issues/ 
 
Post-Gazette: VP Harris returning to Pittsburgh to tout Biden administration's record 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/election-2024/2024/02/13/vp-kamala-harris-visit-pittsburgh-
biden-2024-election/stories/202402130073 
 
Tribune-Review: Fire companies faced lack of hydrants in South Huntingdon blaze 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/fire-companies-faced-lack-of-hydrants-in-south-huntingdon-
blaze/ 
 
WBRE: AP: Biden administration expands program to help rural towns plagued by sewage problems 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/national/ap-biden-administration-expands-program-to-help-
rural-towns-plagued-by-sewage-problems/  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Fires in West Earl Township raise concerns about local burning ordinance 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/fires-in-west-earl-township-raise-concerns-about-local-burning-
ordinance-lancaster-watchdog/article_8851e32a-cab7-11ee-be94-27362c576b4d.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Little made huge impact on preserving outdoors 
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https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/02/little-made-huge-impact-on-preserving-
outdoors 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: More details about the SWPA Municipal Projects Hub 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/02/13/heres-more-about-swpa-municipal-
projects-hub.html 
 
WPXI: Allegheny County Health Department launches community health survey 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/allegheny-county-health-department-launches-community-health-
survey/3ZSYSJV7LBB77I3RIQJPETQFO4/ 
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